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PACIFIC GAS AND ELECTRIC COMPANY |3

245 Market Street
San Francisco 6
SUtter 124211 In reply please refer to

May 26, 1953

Local Union No, 1245, International Brotherhood of
Electrical Workers, A F.L,

1918 Grove Street

Oekland 12, California

Attention: Mr, Ronald T. Weakley, Business Manager

Gentlemens

It is my understanding of our discussion on May 18, 1953, that
we are in accord that the present negotiations on a new agreement cover-
ing clerical and office employees lnclude all the amendments either party
proposes to offer for the time being, It is also our understanding that
neither party intends to submit further proposed amendments under Section 2
of Artiecle XIX of the clerical Agreement dated August 1, 1947,

We understand that the new clerical agreement will have to be
submitted to the Union membership for ratification before it can be exscuted,
It is therefore possible that some changes may have to be made in the most
recent draft of the proposed agreement, In order that further modification
in the proposed new agreement will not be foreclosed by failure to give
notice of amendment under said Section 2, we propose that thls letter, when
signed by you, will constitute notice of amendment by each party to the
other under said Section 2, such notice being for the purpese of permitting
further negotiation, if necessary, on the amendments heretofore proposed,

If the foregoing correctly interprets your understanding and you
agree thereto, will you please So indicate on the duplicate original of
this letter?

Yours very truly,

PACIFIC GAS AND ELECTRIC COMPANY

-
¢ .

By,
i Director Industrial Relatlons

The foregoing is in accord with our understanding, and we agree
thereto, v

INTERNATIONAL BROTHERHOOD OF
ELECTRICAL WOBKERS, AFL, LOCAL 1245

Dated: P/lay 28, /953 BrMZA«éé;f___



